Stuart and Sherri Taylor

San Jose, CA 95112

Dear Mark,

I am compelled to write this letter to thank you for the excellent job you and your crew did on our house. We couldn't have do it without your attention to detail, attention to our needs and keeping us all (your crew and our family) on track.

We were impressed by our initial meeting with you. You and two other companies were recommended by our architect David Fenster and Modulus (modulus.com). First, it seemed you were someone that would always tell us the truth, regardless if it was good news or bad news. Also, we were impressed that you had already met with David to review our plans and discuss ideas that would cut down on costs and time. It was obvious that your experience as a structural engineer would benefit our project.

Once we got started, it was exciting to watch your team at work. We rented a house across the street during the project and we were able to watch our new house unfold. Your team was hardworking and efficient. Above all, you and your team were there every day, and towards the end were there on the weekends.

We know it was a challenge for you to handle our requirement for not having the whole house finished before we moved it. Also, we asked to move our furniture in while you were finishing up. Your grace under pressure and flexibility really made it easier for us to handle our own stress.

We have been back in our house for two years now. We haven't had any complaints or issues with our house. We are happy to say when you have time you stop by for a cup of coffee and are considered part of our family. The recommendations you've made for painters, tile installers and other subcontractors have proven to be reliable and professional. Further, your craftsman Chris has taught Stuart enough techniques that he has taken on some of the finishing work himself.

Many, many thanks.....

Sherri and Stuart Taylor